
Autumn  
Pupil Voice Bulletin 

Welcome to Barkisland’s Pupil Voice Bulletin.  

This academic  year we changed pupil voice so every child can be part 
of the initiative and that their voice is  heard in school!. This bulletin 
will showcase  the positive change children have had around school 

using their voice. 

Saving the Environment  

• Children said that there was many lights left on in school through-

out the day. Pupil voice introduced ‘Barki Sparki’ monitors in each 

class so they turned the lights off when they were not being used. 

• Children discussed that they missed playing with the bug hotel dur-

ing playtimes. Pupil Voice organised Mr Ashworth to make a new 

one so all children can enjoy a new bug hotel. 

Health and Safety 

• Children noticed that snacks were not as healthy as they could be. 
Pupil Voice created healthy snack posters and put them up 
around school to remind children to bring in healthy snacks at 
break times. 

• Children noted that classrooms cloakrooms were not consistently 
tidy. Pupil Voice introduced classroom monitors so designated 
children were responsible for keeping their classrooms cloak-
room tidy. 

What makes our school special as a church school? 

• Children said that they would like to decorate Church for special 

events. Pupil voice discussed with classes that they can create art-

work for harvest, Christmas and Easter to be put around the 

church. 

• Children said that they wanted more church trips. Pupil voice dis-

cussed with teachers that can they fit this in with the curriculum. 

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO CONTRIBUTED 

MANY OF YOUR IDEAS ARE ALREADY 
MAKING A DIFFERENCE, 

WHILE OTHERS WILL BE COMING SOON! 

 


